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UNITED TRIBES TECHNICAL COLLEGE :
L 3315 UNIVERSITY DRIVE
BISMARCK, NORTH DAKOTA 58504 ® PHONE 701-255-3285

staff/student VoL, 13. N0 28.

NEWSLETTER T

Walking In Two Worlds: Native American Spirituality is the theme for the Great
Plains Institute of Theology Spring Symposium. It will meet May 6 & 7 at
United Tribes Technical College in Bismarck.

Featured presenters are Martin Broken Leg, PhD, Lakota Sioux, Professor of
Native American Studies at Augustana College, Sioux Falls SD, recent author of

Reclaiming Youth At Risk, and an Episcopal priest on the staff of Calvary

Cathedral; and Diane Glancy, Cherockee, assistant professor of English at

M\/élester in St. Paul, author of poems and stories including Brown Wolf Leaves

the Reservation, Iron Woman, Trigger Dance, 1990 winner of the Capricorn poetry

prize and the Nilon Fiction award.

Martin Broken Leg will focus on "Native American Religious Inheritance" and
Diane Glancy on "Combining Native American and Biblical Tradition".
Registration is open to the public and is $55. To register contact, A. Ambrose
Netzer, coordinator, 224-0102.

Great Plains Institute of Theology is the ecumenical center for continuing
theological education serving Western North Dakota. Funding is provided by the

Western North Dakota Synod, Evangelical Lutheran Church In America.

News Release

Great Plains Institute of Theology Cafeteria Noon Menu:

Dates: APRIL 29 . MAY 3
A. Ambrose Netzer, Coordinator, 224-0102 .

Mon- Pizza Burger On-a-Bun
Box 370 Tues.- Taco Salad

wed.- Turkey a la King
Bismarck, ND 58502 Thurs.-Mac Rib  On-a-Bun

Fr.- Tuna Hot Dish
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THE LAST MEETING OF THE NATIVE AMERICAN DESERT STORM SUPPORTERS (COMMITTEE) WILL BE HE
ON APRIL 29, 1991 IN BUILDING #61 ON THE CAMPUS OF THE UNITED TRIBES TECHNICAL COLLEGE. THL—
MEETING WILL BEGIN AT 6 PM.

The committee will be putting the finishing touches on plans for the VICTORY CELEBRATION
FOR THE DESERT STORM WARRIORS TO BE HELD ON MAY 4, 1991 AT LONESTAR ARENA AT UTTC.

The members of the committee ask that you volunteer for the VICTORY CELEBRATION. Your
help will be appreciated -- AND NEEDED!
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FROM T.J.E.S.

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Students of K-8 are invited and encouraged to join the TJES Culture Club. The
Club will design their own Indian dance costumes and learn how to perform different
dance styles under the direction of Pete Plenty Wounds, from the UTTC campus.

Also included in the Culture Club activities will be teaching the students
singing and drumming; the students will perform during TJES's Culture Week
to be held May 6-10, 1991. Eddie Patterson will instruct the students in the
singing and drumming portion.

WHEN:  MONDAY AND TUESDAY NIGHTS FROM 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM

WHERE : UTTC Culture Center

The first day of the Culture Club was Monday, April 22nd, and the Club will run
until May 23rd, 1991.
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR SUGGESTIONS, PLEASE CALL EXT. 234.

TO: CARRIE SHORT
FROM: HER PROUD FAMILY
AND FRIENDS

"CONGRATULATIONS, CARRIE, FOR WINNING SECOND PLACE AT THE NATIVE AM-
ERICAN NATIONAL SCIENCE FAIR IN LAS CRUCES, NEW MEXICO ON APRIL 13,
19911

Carrie got a Silver Medal for her winning the National place-
ment. She also took Second Place in the State Science Fair, and
First Place at the T7.J.E.S. Science Fairl
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The UTTC STAFF/STUDENT NEWSLETTER 1likes to present articles about the different
areas at the United Tribes Technical College and Theodore Jamerson Elementary School;
there are many areas on campus that are vital to the continuance of daily "business
as usual" and staff members who keep those areas going.

This week's NEWSLETTER will be featuring the SUPPLY AREA AT UTTC, and the
three staff members who work here will be featured in this and the two NEWSLETTERS
to come.

WHO? Listed alphabetically, the three
people who keep SUPPLY going are:
mILO CHASE, ED KNIFE, and VERNA KOCH

WHAT? "Property and Supply" maintains
the Post Office on campus, picking up
mail and distributing it into the _
Staff_and Student mailboxes on campus --
they take mail into town that is out-
going from the campus. They also sell
postage and circulate memos, informa-
tion, the NEWSLETTER, materials, etc.
from area to area on the campus itself.
When teachers, administrators, staff,
etc. order materials needed for their
work, they send those orders through
"Property and Supply" so that they can
be filled either on campus or from
office suppliers, book sellers, etc.
from off-campus.

Supply staff do inventory,
and they also research prices in town
on available merchandise, so other
campus staff gets the best quality
merchandise for the best prices.
Stock for campus classrooms and offices
are up-dated. Specifically, MILO does
equipment inventory on campus of equip-
ment purchased through UTTC and BIA funds.

WHERE? Supply and the UTTC Post Office are
located downstairs of the Sitting Bull Men's
Dorm.

WHEN? Supply and the Post Office are open
weekdays and can be reached at EXT. 250.

WHY? The purpose of Supply is to move
books, equipment, and other supplies to the
staff needing them on campus.

VERNA KOCH, the "Lady in Supply" used to be a student at United Tribes in 1973 -- she was

in the Business Clerical Vocation. She became an employee of UTTC in 1976. When she

was first employed, she worked at the Cultural Center; she then worked with Ed Knife

in Supply, and did a three-year stint at Administration too, before returning to Supply.
In 1973, Verna met WARREN ("RED") KOCH, who has worked in TRANSPORTATION since

time began! Verna and Red have_three sons: MONTE, JAY, and JODY. In her "spare time",
Verna likes to cook. Incidentally, Verna is originally from Crow Agency in Montana.
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(RIVIA!  TRIVIA!  TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIA!

YES, VIRGINIA, THERE IS A TRIVIA CONTEST FOR THIS WEEK! The winner of this contest will win
a SURPRISE GIFT...... 6-packs of pop are becoming too PASSE!

The TRIVIA QUESTION for this week is: "In the vintage TV series, The Six Million Dolla
Man", Lee Majors played an astronaut who was fitted with artificial body parts after he was
injured in an accident. WHAT WERE THE BIONIC PARTS?

Call Lois Lane AT EXT. 227 with your answer. ONLY ONE WINNER WILL BE ACCEPTED THIS WEEK!

NEWSLETTER CLASSIFIED ADS!  FOR SALE! BARGAINS! CHEAP!  "YOU CAN'T BEAT A DEAL LIKE THIS!"

FOR SALE: Operation Desert Storm caps --- navy-blue witr_\ yellow prir)tir)g --- $4.00. Also,
buttons with a tender message for Saddam --- $1.00. Available at Printing...call EXT. 296.
BUY A CAP OR BUTTON TO WEAR TO THE DESERT STORM VICTORY CELEBRATION ON MAY 4th!

FOR SALE: AUTHENTIC turquoise jewelry from the Southwest. Call Bev at EXT. 294.

FOR SALE: Men's or ladies ribbon shirts --- all sizes will be available. Indian prints,
Tpatriotic" colors with flags, eagles or Veterans emblems, or solid colors. Cotton, cotton
and polyester blends, or satin. Prices from $25.00 to $75.00. For more information,

to see samples, or to place special orders, call EXT. 227.

WANTED: De]iverrof a box of Indian Fantai_-l__-Pigeons to Dunseith at the end of this

academic quarter. Will help pay for your gas to go home. See Paul Schneider or call
EXT. 313.
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-\ "THANK YOU!" TO DAVE, JESS, BOB, RAY, ED,
( 5@, LY VERN, and DENNIS
‘- ‘l&‘ from
N |
@\&‘" b VERZELLA, DIANE C., ELSIE, JESSICA, CAROL,
)\, _‘._.),"i ANNA, DIANE H., and LINDA
) A SR
. { “-?.::‘"[‘-'z?. "Thank you for making
o e 2V ..)’ Secretarjes' Day a
. e 3 GREAT ONE for us! We
‘Q‘, ({3 LOVE the flowers and
. 2°), enjoyed our lunch
% [/‘ MUCHO!"
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